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Have a wonderful day! ~ The AMPS Leadership Team  

 

  

 

Dear Parents, 
 
As the blessed month of Ramadan approaches, we extend our warmest wishes to you and your families. 
Ramadan is a time of reflection, devotion, and community, and we recognize its significance for many of 
our students and staff. 
 
We want to thank everyone for coming together to celebrate our community’s diversity last Thursday 
during Global Day. The Parent’s Council alongside our Student Council Officers and key staff members 
helped to create a new vision which truly made a special day for all! Check our social media for videos and 
pictures. 
 
Upcoming Events: 

• Friday, February 28th – Ramadan Show 

• Monday, March 3rd  

o Kandura and Abaya Day  

o Dental check-ups for Gr. 1, 4, 7 & 10 
• Friday, March 7th - International Women’s Day 

 
Important Information: 
Ramadan Timing 

 
 
 

Registration for the 2025 – 2026 school year has begun.  Our process has had some changes. 
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Please click the link to understand what is needed: RE-REGISTRATION 2025-2026 INFORMATION 

 

https://almaaref-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/amps_onedrive_almaaref_ae/Ed3ozW_qxHRNh3ZFc-Cl_cYBTdV6kHY5klOIB3nfpX9xPA?e=gTQnF4

